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Barry R. McBee, Chatrman
R. B. “Ralph” Marquez, Commissioner
John M. Baker, Commissioner

Dan Pearson, Executiwe Divector

TE .. S NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

April 28, 1998

Mr. Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director
US NRC Office of State Programs
Document Control Desk

P1-37

Washington D.C. 20555-0001

Re: SP-98-025 - Agreement state views on cost/impacts for closure of formerly terminated
NRC licenses

Dear Mr. Lohaus:

Based on our initial review, we believe that the Texas Natural Resource Conservation
Commission does not have jurisdiction over any of the sites listed in SP-97-080, with the
possible exception of A&M College of Texas (Texas A&M University) license # SUD-00669.
We have requested more information from Mr. Frank Wenslawski of Region IV. Once we have
ascertained whether we have jurisdiction, we will provide the additional information that you
requested.

If you have any questions, please call Ms. Kathy Vail at 512-239-6637 or by correspondence
to mail code MC131.

Sincerely,

/dku_, 7o,

Alice Hamilton Rogefrs, P.E., Manager

Underground Injection Control & Radioactive Waste Section
Industrial & Hazardous Waste Division
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- Mr. Dennis Sollenberger, NRC
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